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Comments: We are gravely concerned about the 'thinning' of our beloved Santa Fe area forests.   

The Forest Service seems to have gone overboard in it's stated motivation to protect the forests from fire by

rashly burning and chopping it down.   Very serious toxic results from the smoke, fire retardant, etc. result from

this burning.    

The lack of a full environmental assessment of the dangers, particularly in the La Canada area, further alarm

residents and our forest-loving friends.

Thank you for your consideration.


